
National Heart Disease   and Stroke Prevention Program Survey  

Assessing State Programs’ Community-Clinical Linkages and Related Technical Assistance Needs

THANK YOU E-MAIL

Dear [State Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention Program Manager],

Thank you for completing the Assessing State Programs’ Community-Clinical Linkages and Related 
Technical Assistance Needs survey. As you know, your participation allows us to conduct a more 
thorough and comprehensive evaluation of the CDC’s National Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention 
program (NHDSP). We greatly appreciate your time and effort.

Please contact Dr. Curtis via e-mail: lcurtis@rti.org or phone: 770-407-4913, if you have any questions or
comments about this survey.

LaShawn Curtis, DrPH, MPH

RTI Evaluation Task Lead

RTI International
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